Comments regarding the new proposed fee for copyright

| am urging the Copyright Office and the Library of Congress to not increase the fees so drastically. | am
willing to pay a little bit more for the copyright services but not if it doubles in price. This is a great way
to destroy the opportunities for us photographers to register our work. A 10% increase could make
sense to me but not going from $35 to $65 in one pass. This is an 85% increase, a non-sense.

Please reconsider this and make sure that we are ALL able to use this service since this is the only way
for us to get full protection for our work (unless the copyright law is changed).

Regards,

Jean-Marie Cote
thefrenchguy photography
4 lvory Gull Place
HHI, SC 29926



